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Welcome May! As we give ourselves sometime to rest and stay healthy

we are eagerly awaiting seeing your children's smiling faces this

month! With that being said just a friendly reminder that if your child is

showing any signs of illness this season, please find alternative care,

as we want to prevent any further illness in our community! 

New changes are upon us as Miss Sydney steps back to fill the

new role of mom at home, Miss Ashley is excited and eager to

step in and fill her role, continuing to provide quality care. This

month Miss Ashley will spend some time with students and staff,

and looks forward to meeting your family! We will miss you Miss

Sydney, and we are excited to see your family grow!

May Birthdays!

Savanna- May 7

Liam - May 12

Miss Sid- May 25

Contact Us:

Email: littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com

Miss Ashleys Email: littlestarosp@gmail.com

Phone: 587-877-7827

April Showers, Bring May Flowers

Reminders:

Please pack daily:

-water bottles

-Approriate attire for indoor and

outdoor

-sunscreen/ hat on hot days.

Mothers Day

May 9!


